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Agenda Item No.

Council 10 October 2018: Questions submitted from Members of the Public

Question 
No.

Question 
from

Question: Question to: Responsible Officer:

1. Mr Robert 
Sams

The recently initiated car park charges for users of the 
Swallows leisure centre mean (using me as an example) an 
increase from £317 to £567pa (assuming 2.5 visits per week 
for 50 weeks of the year) – a 79% increase.

Did you do a similar calculation, and if so, have you 
considered the impact this will have on people’s behaviour 
(going to a different gym, or not going at all, with the invisible 
extra load that may put on health services in the future).

BTW - how many of YOU use this gym?

Councillor Sarah 
Aldridge

Martyn Cassell

Head of 
Commissioning, 
Environment and 
Leisure


